
 

 
 

MMAA VIDEO COMPETITION 2020 
 
 
To: 
President / Secretary 

State Masters Athletic Associations 

 

Dear All, 
Greetings! 
 

We are glad to announce the Results of the MMAA Video Competition 
2020. 
 

For your information: 
 

1. The competition was opened to all State Masters Athletic Associations in  
     Malaysia 

2. The Closing date was 10th June 2020 

3. Participation is by individual athletes who are members of the  
    associations 

4. Each state can send  maximum 3 videos. 
5. All the information and entry forms were sent to all State Masters Athletic  
    Associations through  emails, and also announced in the MMAA  
    Website. 
 

6. MMAA received  13 videos from 5 State Masters Athletic Associations: 
    
   Negeri Sembilan  - 3 entries 

   Malacca               - 2 entries 

   Penang                - 2 entries 

   Sabah                  - 3 entries 

   Selangor              - 3 entries 
 

7. On 20th June 2020, the MMAA Council members sat and evaluated all 
   the  videos according to the criteria set by the MMAA Council. 
 

8. According to the Competition Rules, only 1 best video from one state  
    association will be selected as winners, and one overall champion. 



 

9. RESULTS: 
 

    The winners are :  
 
   LARRY ANDANG          (SABAH) 
                   P. TAMILSLVE               (NEGERI SEMBILAN) 
                   N. JAYARAMAN            (SELANGOR) 
                   LESLIE @ LIAW            (MALACCA) 
                   ANNATHAKRISHNAN     (PENANG) 
 

     Overall Champion: 
 

                            DATUK SERI (Dr) V. PULAINTHIRAN  
 

10. The prices will be presented later and will be informed. 
 

11.  The  following  two best videos (with highest marks) were selected to 
       represent Malaysia in the Asia Master Athletics (AMA) Video 
       Competition 2020. 
 

             DATUK SERI (DR) V. PULAINTHIRAN 

             LARRY ANDANG 

  
CONGRATULATIONS to all the winners and athletes  who took part in this 
competition.   
Congratulations to all the State Masters Athletics Associations for their 
cooperation.  
We really appreciate the effort and commitments from all. 
 

Thank you and Best regards. 
 
 

S. Sivapragasam 

MMAA President 

 


